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PRESENTATION #1: CERTIFICATES OF APPRECIATION TO BE PRESENTED TO THE HIGH
SCHOOL STUDENTS WHO WERE STUDENT AMBASSADORS TO THE CITY OF PEMBROKE
PINES, JANUARY 2018.

SUMMARY EXPLANATION AND BACKGROUND:

Student Ambassadors are high school students who are sincerely interested in government. Each
high school selects one male and one female student to serve as Ambassadors to the City of
Pembroke Pines for school year 2018.

2018 Student Ambassadors:
Somerset Academy

Kayla Stewart
Mario Mederos

Flanagan
Devon Dwyer

Darren Armband

Pines Charter Academic Village
Krissana Abolafia
Zachkary Jones

MacArthur High School
Niomi Rosario
Kyle Rambhai

At the May 27, 2014 Education Advisory Board Meeting, Pembroke Pines Education Advisory Board
Chairman Babcock presented a proposal for the Student Ambassador Program guidelines and
members discussed the proposal at length.

STUDENT AMBASSADORS TO THE CITY OF PEMBROKE PINES

The Education Advisory Board will announce a competition for high school juniors to vie for one of
twelve positions as Student Ambassadors from their high schools to the City of Pembroke Pines.

Criteria for the Competition: This contest is open to all high school juniors from the City of
Pembroke Pines who attends a designated area high school. Entrants must be solid citizens
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who attend school regularly and strive to learn more about government. Each school may set
their selection criteria and select one male student and one female student to serve as
Ambassadors from their school to the City. When selected, students must submit permission
statements from their parents. Parents will state that named student has their permission to
serve as a Student Ambassador and that the parents will be responsible for transporting the
student to City Hall and for picking up the student at the conclusion of this event.

Selection of Student Ambassadors shall be by each high school; we are looking for students
sincerely interested in government. Each school shall select one male and one female
student to serve as Ambassadors to our City for school year 2018.

Student Ambassadors will report at a later date to their schools, hopefully at an assembly, and
to the Education Advisory Board about their experience in learning about local government.
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